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TOPDOWNWAY® AT 120 WYNDFORD ROAD 
 

Safedem is ready for the tower crane to 

be delivered and erected at 120 

Wyndford Road. The large pieces of 

equipment will be transported carefully 

to the site using specialist vehicles.  

Two mobile cranes will arrive at 

Wyndford Road on 10th December 

around 6am. We apologise for the early 

start, but due to their size, they are 

unable to be moved during normal 

working hours. Other parts of the crane 

will arrive later that day. 

It is expected to take around three days 

to build the tower crane, depending on 

weather conditions. 

 

 
 

Wyndford Road and all surrounding roads will remain open. We will have staff 

directing traffic from time to time. For your safety, please follow any traffic 

directions and take extra care crossing nearby roads.  

 
 
 

We hope this information is helpful during this phase of work. If you have any 

questions about the crane delivery or installation, please contact Safedem on 

01382 811444 or by e-mail at clteam@safedem.co.uk. 

 


